

## **Ordinance Review Committee**

Cheryl Ferrara Wendy Pieh

Steve Wallace, Chairman

## Bremen Ordinance Review Committee Thursday, November 9, 2023, at 2:00 p.m.

## **MINUTES**

The meeting was called to order at 2:00 p.m.

Chairman Steve Wallace reviewed the Contact List for the zoning map project. Steve will call Kathy Hyde and is continuing his plan to contact Kami Peaslee. He asked Cheryl Ferrara to send a second contact letter to Justin Pavoni. Wendy said she had been given permission to walk the Tenney property. She also was given permission to walk the Genthner property.

Chairman Wallace asked Cheryl to add map and lot numbers to the letters list. She was also asked to get five telephone numbers for Wendy to contact.

The committee reviewed the letters list and decided to send second notices to 10 property owners. She also was asked to send initial contact letters to 3 property owners.

Cheryl handed out the Land Use Ordinance working document to be used by committee members at the next ORC meeting with consultant Max Johnstone. That meeting, originally scheduled for November 17th will be moved to Monday, November 20th. Cheryl will check with Max on a time that will work for everyone. CEO Stan Waltz also has been invited to the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheryl Ferrara Recording Secretary